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DATE: August 10, 2011 

 

TO: Marcia/File 

 

FROM: Mai Vang 

 

RE: 763 Fourth Street East – R/R 

 

On August 10, 2011, Kris Kujala, Ramsey County Tax Forfeited Land, left me a message stating 

that the above-referenced property just went into forfeiture.  They were in the field on August 8 

reviewing the property but have not done interior inspection of it.  They are still trying to figure 

out which properties will need to be maintained, which are scheduled for public hearings, and 

which are to be demoed.  She is not sure what the plans are on the new forfeiture properties yet 

as they are still in the review stage. 
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